
 

  

 

EVENT NOTICE 
 

 
May 21, 2025 

      
Community Invited to the Lighthouse Country Regional Trail Ribbon Cutting and 

Guided Walk on May 25 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites the community to celebrate the completion of the newest 
Lighthouse Country Regional Trail improvements. The event will kick off with speakers and a ribbon cutting 
at the new pedestrian bridge over Nile Creek. A 30-minute guided walk will follow and include the new 
bridge and other improvements within proximity of the ribbon cutting. Attendees should wear proper 
footwear and clothing, bring a water bottle and gauge their own fitness and abilities when deciding their 
participation.  
 
Date: Sunday, May 25 
Time: 10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
Location: Lighthouse Country Regional Trail, End of Linx Road, Qualicum Bay (see map on next page) 

 
For information on Lighthouse Country Regional Trail, visit rdn.bc.ca/lighthouse-country-regional-trail.  

 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 

Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-713-2400 

 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 

 
 

https://rdn.bc.ca/lighthouse-country-regional-trail
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